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which can be used on an all-year basis, are now being tested in field 
exercises.
report, which will be submitted to the Conference on Disarmament during the 
second part of this year's session, 
outlining more detailed proposals concerning procedures for verification of 
alleged use, which would be relevant to the effective implementation of the 
convention.

The results of these tests will be presented in a new research

We intend also to submit a working paper

As a further contribution to the work of the Conference on Disarmament, 
the Norwegian Council on Arms Control and Disarmament will hold a symposium on 
the Chemical Weapons Convention in Oslo from 26 to 27 May. Representatives 
from the three groups and China in the Conference on Disarmament have been 
invited to present their views on the chemical weapons negotiations.


